
l-tr. D 'Ercole 
D'Ecrole Farms, Inc. 
518 Tappan Road 
Norwood, New Je sey 07648 

Dear Mr. D'Ercole: 

January 25, 1980 

I write to thank you for your splendid 

generosity towa ds our Diocese. Until today, 

the Christmas ,.;reaths you donated have elicited 

admiring comments from a great many parishioners 

and visitors to St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral, 

and all of us here enjoy their beautiy daily. 

May the Lord send you His continued blessi gs 

in thee New Year for good health, prosperity, pe ce 

and joy. 

FK!i/VV 

With prayers, 

Father Khajag Barsam an 
Canon Sacrist 


